
AAUW Sept 19, 2015  General Membership meeting at North Pole Library 

 

Recap of September Meeting:  11 members attended. 1) Gael Murakami began the meeting with a 

demonstration of the www.aauw.org and www.fairbanks-ak.aauw.net websites. She showed how to 

register the first time and where to find the Membership Services Database where members can update 

their contact info, view the branch roster and renew their membership on-line with a credit card. 2) 

Carla Willetto gave a Powerpoint presentation on her experiences at the National Convention that was 

held in June in San Diego. 3) Vera Alexander gave an overview of the budget for the coming year and 

discussed the necessity of increasing our branch dues by $5/year.  The new amount would be $16 

branch and $49 national, so total next year would be $65. This will need to be voted on at the Annual 

meeting. 4) We then had a tour of the N. P. Library. 

http://www.aauw.org/
http://www.fairbanks-ak.aauw.net/

